Irrigation Renovation &
Native Landscape
Restoration Project at
Southridge Golf Course

Starting mid-September, the irrigation system at
Southridge Golf Course is set to undergo an
extensive renovation project. The current irrigation
system has exceeded its life expectancy and is
experiencing loss of water, costly repairs, and high
labor needs. The new system will produce
significant savings through improved water
application and reduced labor/repair costs. New
native landscape areas will be incorporated as part
of the irrigation installation, which will reduce
overall maintenance and water needs within the
course.

Learn more at
fcgov.com/southridge
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Auxiliary aids and services are available for persons with disabilities.




